
 

 

  
 

 

    
     

  
   

   
  

   

   

   

   

      

   

     

     

    

     

   
 

   
 

  
  

     

     

     

       
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

NOTICE OF MEETING 

The Independent Liquor & Gaming Authority (ILGA) will hold the next board meeting on 17 May 
2023. Following the closure of the public and/or stakeholder consultation processes, the following 
matters, amongst other things, have been listed for consideration by the ILGA board: 
Liquor and gaming applications 
Kelly’s Irish Pub, Mudgee - application for a hotel - gaming machine threshold increase with 
class 1 LIA 

Isola Wineshop, Ballina - application for a new packaged liquor licence 

Maxi Save Supermarket, Belmont - application for a new packaged liquor licence 

Shop 1, Port Macquarie - application for a new packaged liquor licence 

ALDI Macarthur Square, Campbelltown - application for a new packaged liquor licence 

Thai Kee Grocer - World Square, Sydney - application for a new packaged liquor licence 

Seoul Mart, Hornsby - application for a new packaged liquor licence 

St Peters Tavern, St Peters - application for a new hotel (full) and minors area authorisation 

Paddington Inn, Paddington - application for a hotel - change of conditions 

Sporting Globe, Mount Druitt - application for an on-premises licence - change of conditions 

Cellarbrations, The Entrance - application for a packaged liquor licence - change of conditions 

Woolworths Group Limited, Brookvale- application for a packaged liquor licence - change of 
conditions (delivery only) 
Woolworths Group Limited, Mascot - application for a packaged liquor licence - change of 
conditions (delivery only) 
The Crossing Theatre, Narrabri - application for an on-premises (other public entertainment, 
theatre, catering service, public hall) change of conditions 

Bradbury Inn Hotel, Bradbury - application for a hotel – vary an extended trading authorisation 

Winmalee Tavern, Winmalee - application for a hotel - new extended trading authorisation 

Twin Willows Hotel, Bass Hill - application for a hotel - vary an extended trading authorisation 

Wallacia Hotel, Wallacia – Supplementary paper - application for a hotel - change of boundary 
with minors area authorisation and spatial extended trading authorisation 

Where a final determination made at that meeting involves the grant of a new licence, or a change 
to an existing licence, the effect of that approval will be notified on the Liquor & Gaming NSW 
Application Noticeboard which is available for inspection at the following website: 
https://noticeboard.liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au/ 

This notice is provided for information only. 

Office of ILGA 
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